
TSA is on the move 
with Forward to  
Fifty (F2F)!
Your chapter can be a part of TSA history, celebrate an 
important milestone, and have the opportunity to receive 
$1000.

Forward to Fifty is a national membership recruitment 
campaign that capitalizes on TSA’s 50th anniversary in June 
2028, and its related membership goal of 3000 chapters and 
500,000 members. 

The campaign has two major components:

1. Recruiting new CHAPTERS
During the Forward to Fifty campaign, any existing (affiliated) 
chapter that successfully recruits, mentors, and helps a 
school start a first-time chapter or brings back an inactive 
(three years or more) chapter could receive $1000 (one-time 
only) once the new chapter has affiliated with TSA. 

2. Recruiting new MEMBERS
Any existing (affiliated) chapter that either matches or 
exceeds its membership number from the 2023-2024 school 
year could receive $1000. 

Learn more at … 
TSAweb.org/forward-to-fifty


